
Galena Community Update December 18, 2024  

Mr. Salter: Principal   

Graduation 2025 will take place at Lawlor Events Center on June 14th at 12:30-
2:00.  More information to follow.  

Mrs. Nelson: Assistant Principal -    

• One of our Edgenuity teachers will be available on Monday, December 30 and 
Thursday, January 2 from 9-12 for students who need to work on that coursework.  

• Parents, if you would like to meet with a counselor or teacher, please email first to 
schedule an appointment.  When you come in for your scheduled meeting, please 
check in with the front office before proceeding to the meeting.   

Mrs. Curley: Assistant Principal -   

• ACT FEBUARY 25th  

o The State of Nevada requires all students to take the ACT Exam prior to graduation. 
This year's statewide test will be given to all 11th graders as well as any seniors that 
did not take the exam last year, during the school day on February 25th.    

• ACT BOOTCAMP  

o For students wanting to prepare for this test, we will once again be partnering with 
Tutors Across America to provide a discounted ACT Prep Bootcamp on January 
24th - 26th, 2025.  Students of all ages are welcome to attend.   

o Schedule for the 3-Day (20-hour) ACT Weekend Boot Camp  

• Friday, January 24th            4:00 pm - 8:30 pm    

• Saturday, January 25th       9:00 am - 6:00 pm (lunch break from 1:00-2:00)  

• Sunday, January 26th          9:00 am - 6:00 pm (lunch break from 1:00-2:00)  

o The bootcamps are averaging 3 -7 point improvements on the ACT, which can help 
with college admissions and scholarships. Regular Cost of Camp: $399 Discounted 
Cost: $199 for Galena students. Use coupon code GOGRIZZLIES at checkout.  

o How To Enroll in the ACT Camp   

• 1. Go to: http://TutorsAcrossAmerica.com/ACTcourse    

• 2. Click on ACT COURSES and scroll down to find the one you want.   

http://tutorsacrossamerica.com/ACTcourse


• 3. Enroll as directed.  You are free to enroll in any camp that works for you.    

• 4. Use coupon code GOGRIZZLIES at checkout to get the 50% discount.    

•   

Mrs. Leslie: Administrative Assistant -  

• Attention All Students: Please open the attachment below to read the details 
about the Safe Route to School Artwork Poster Contest!!  

Mrs. Taylor: Counselor -  

• The Class of 2028 is having a fundraiser at Cane’s on South Virginia on Friday from 5-
9.  Mention you are from Galena when you order.    

 
File attachments: 
2024 Safe Routes to School Art Contest Flyer.pdf 
 

https://docs.finalsiteconnect.com/Docs/Download/3d19ee93589c48bc93c41dca1e38572e-5248E06E57B84548B484DEDD3B8F2252

